

North Beckton News



Dear Parents/Carers,

As mentioned in my Studybugs message on Friday, 'THANK YOU and WELL DONE'. You are all doing such an amazing job in getting your child into a routine with their home-learning and supporting them with this. This is obviously far from an ideal situation, but I know every single one of you is trying your best.

We launched our end-of-term Bake Off competition on Friday; I am certainly no chef, and it has been years since I even thought about baking a cake . . . however I had a go this weekend—if I can do it, you can too!

Enjoy,

Regards, Ms Helm

We are opening the North Beckton library service for our home learners to come and choose books to take and read at home. The library service will be open every Monday and Tuesday from 9:30am- 2:30pm.





Calling all budding bakers . . . (and those people who just like to eat cake!) . . .

I've been inspired by watching Junior
Bake Off (Channel 4, 5pm) and think we
should all be following their example
and try our hand at some baking . . .







DEADLINE:

Thursday 11th February

You don't need to be creating masterpieces . . . just having some fun! In order to enter the competition, all you need to do is email or upload three photos:

- 1) You having fun making/decorating a cake
- 2) The finished version of the cake
- 3) Most importantly, everyone in your household EATING the cake!

PHONE CALLS HOME

Your child's class teacher will be telephoning once a week to have a chat with you and your child. This is just as a 'catch-up' and a chance to share any problems and good news stories.

HELP WITH HOME LEARNING

There is a lot of information on our school website under the tab 'home learning'.

If you are struggling with anything, or need some links to the key websites, please have a look on here first.

https://www.northbeckton.newham.sch.uk





North Beckton Primary School

has successfully achieved SAPERE Bronze award standard celebrating emerging P4C practice as integral to the school's ethos, curriculum and values.

Date: December 2020 – December 2023

We are delighted to share the good news that we have been awarded the Bronze level for our work in our Philosophy for Children lessons.

There are some more P4C resources on here if you want to have a go with your children as part of their https://archive.sapere.org.uk home-learning.

Beckton Community Forum

It's been a very long time – but please do join us for a **Beckton Community Forum**

Wednesday 10th February 11-12noon Via Zoom

We've not planned a formal agenda, but these are areas we would like to discuss

- **Your Updates**
- The Library of Things
- Online and Real Life Activities

If you are entering via the Zoom app:

Meeting ID 938 0622 4150

Meeting Passcode: 188860







BUILD THE FUTURE

VIRTUAL APPRENTICESHIPS FAIR 2021

Throughout National Apprenticeship Week 8-14 February, the Our Newham Business & Enterprise team will be holding a series of webinars to help them better understand all about apprenticeships and learn of available opportunities.

During each webinar you will be able to:

- meet a wide range of employers with live apprenticeship opportunities
 find out about pay and benefits
- meet current apprentices and find out about their journe;
 find out how to apply
- · find out about apprenticeship

Explore opportunities with:

- Accenture
 BT
- Siemens
- Transport for London
- · London Fire Brigade
- Metropolitan Police
 London Ambulance
- Services Bart's NHS Trust
- Newham Council
- Newham College
 Just IT
- Mace (construction)
- · Bouygues (construction)

#NAW2021 #BulldTheFuture



To book please <u>click here</u> or use the QR code For more details email OurNewhamBusiness&Enterprise@newham.gov.ul

People at the Heart of Everything We Do





PLACE 2 BE

We still have our Place 2 Be service available during lockdown.

More information about this can be found on their website:

https://www.place2be.org.uk/

If you would like some support with your child's mental health at this difficult time (perhaps they are getting anxious, worried or confused about what is happening?), please email our Place 2 Be Lead— Elisa Fontana—who will give you a call back to talk over this with you.

elisa.fontana@northbeckton.ttlt.academy